
 

Dear 

Further to our email of 1st February 2022 regarding your request for the following information: 

Please provide the following information for 2018-19, 2019-20 and 2020-21: 

• The value of grants made to each of the organisations listed below. Please provide the
information for each of the three financial years separately, and list all grants separately.
• The value of loans made to each of the organisations listed below. Please provide the
information for each of the three financial years separately, and list all loans separately.
The payments made to charities and third sector organisations relate to the following only:
• Royal Society for Public Health (RSPH)
• Independent Sage
• NHS Confederation
• Keep our NHS public
• SOS NHS
• Care and Support Workers Organise
• UNITED VOICES OF THE WORLD
• Health Campaigns Together
• Doctors for the NHS
• We Own It
• The People's Assembly
• Zero Covid Coalition
• Health Campaign Together
• Docs Not Cops
• British Association of Physicians of Indian Origin
• Association of Pakistani Physicians of Northern Europe
• Royal College of General Practitioners
• Royal College of Ophthalmology
• Royal College of Psychiatrists
• Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the 
Act). 

Thorough searches have been carried out to locate the information you requested and we can confirm that 
the Atomic Weapons Establishment (AWE) does not hold any relevant information. 

 Ref: FOI2022-005 

14th February 2022 



 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. If you have any 
queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the first instance. 

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled you have a right to request an internal 
review within 40 days of receiving this letter, by writing to information.requests@awe.co.uk or our postal 
address: Information Requests Team, AWE Aldermaston, Reading, RG7 4PR. If you are still unhappy after an 
internal review has been completed, under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 you have the right to take your complaint to the Information Commissioner’s Office. Please note the 
Commissioner will generally not consider a complaint until you have exhausted AWE’s internal complaints 
process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
AWE Information Requests Team 




